
 
 

 

        Temporary no-fly zone Mürren-Stechelberg  

 
Dear aviation friends  During the renovation work on the new Schilthornbahn, there will be 
Helicopter movements between the Wurmegg take-off site and the Stechelberg landingarea. 
To ensure the safety of all aviation participants the following rules apply with immediate 
effect (see map):     
  
 

- Red zone = restricted zone for Paragliders, Speed-gliders, Hang-gliders and BASE 
Jumpers. GND/1900mAMSL   Valid from Monday to Saturday. No helicopter  
operation on Sundays.  (Partial exemption for Airtime Paragliding pilots ONLY) 

 
- Departures from Wurmegg must be in the direction of Gimmelwald   
 
- Starting place tennis court closed! 
 

- Starting place ‘Masten’closed!       
 
- New landing site from the beginning of April, see the GCL website for the exact 

date. 
 

In order to properly compensate landowners, a landing fee will be introduced from 2023 – ‘

Landing tax levy’. You can find prices and options on the GCL website and on Notice at the 

landing site.    
 
The conversion of the lowest section is expected to last until the end of 2024. The above rules 

apply until revoked by the paragliding club Lauterbrunnental and are Mandatory.  You can 

find the current status on the GCL news page (scan QR code). 

 
Thank you for your understanding and have a safe flight. 
 
Gleitschirmclub Lauterbrunnental     
Air Glaciers Lauterbrunnen 

 


